

4th October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: 'There's no excuse for abuse' posters in school

In light of this year's government report on Sexual Abuse in Schools and Colleges, which was released in June 2021, we want to do all that we can to provide a positive and safe environment for all our students and staff. Whilst no organisation can ever truly know the extent of any form of abuse, this week we are putting up posters around the school to reinforce the fact that Finham Park School does not condone any abuse. These posters are encouraging students to report any incidences of abuse anonymously via a QR code whilst also encouraging them to report it to the learning mentors, college leaders and wellbeing officers.

Acknowledging and raising awareness of the different forms of abuse, whether it be physical, emotional, sexual or psychological it is incredibly important, so we want to give our students the confidence to speak out and report any incidences which may occur within their lives.

Links to the poster and systems for reporting any kind of abuse can also be found in a few places on our website:

https://finhampark.com/student-wellbeing-officer/

https://finhampark.com/no-harm-done-support/

Thank you for your continued support of the school in keeping our young people safe from harm.

Yours faithfully,

Finham Park School













Chris Bishop



